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Well here we are, at the end of another year.  We 
welcome a new face to our Day Program Staff, 
Bernadine Bezanson our new therapy assistant, 
Bernadine previously worked at CapitalCare Dickinsfield 
and McConnell Place North.  We are happy to have her 
musical and crafty talents.  

 Remembrance Day was a busy event at Kipnes 
and the Day Program clients helped prepare and set up 
the decorations for the November 11 Service.  
Additionally on Nov 9 the Day Program held their own 
Remembrance Day Service of Refection.  Thank you to 
the military participants; Jim, Terry, Ross, Sev, Don, Bert and Bill who helped us remember and pay 

tribute to our Veterans.  It was amazing to hear their stories, 
hard to believe that we have clients in the Day Program who 
served during the second world and another who has flown to 
83 different countries.  We are blessed to have them in our 
presence and grateful for their service. 

In the Day Program we celebrate Christmas by having a 
Christmas Dinner and Dance for residents and their families.  
Our Christmas Dinner is on December 11 at 12:00 Noon.  
Please purchase your tickets from the Day Program, they are 
$10 each.  Ticket sales will close on December 4.  We are 
fortunate to have Linsay Nagy entertain at this event, so 
reserve your spot now.  If your loved one attends on Monday 
regularly they do not have to order a ticket. 

  Our yearly conferences with our Elders and Families, where we discuss the care and goals of 
the Elder attending the program continue to be booked throughout the year. These conferences occur 
very shortly after an Elder is admitted to the 
program and then once a year after 
admission.  Elizabeth our clerk sets up these 
conferences and will be contacting you as 
they are needed.  Please note at any time that 
you have a question/suggestion/concern, feel 
free to call Barb Potter to discuss.   

Once again Flu Season is upon us 
and we are encouraging all of Elders to get 
their Flu Shot.  Flu Clinics can be found in the community, please contact your pharmacist for your flu 
shot.    We want to thank all the families for their support at the Day Program and wish everyone a 
very Merry Christmas and all the best in 2018.   

 
Please note Day Program is closed from December 22 and will reopen on Jan 2, 2017.  

Please call when your loved one is absence as we need to record absences. 
 

 

Barb, Bernadine, Myrena and Kelsey, KCV Day Program Staff 
 


